Broadbent & Associates, Inc. R E CE I VE D

1324 Mangrove Ave., Suite 212 By dehloptoxic at 2:52 pm, Aug 01, 2006

Chico, CA 95926
Voice (530) 566-1400
Fax {530) 566-1401

" ENGINEERING, WATER RESOURCES & ENVIRONMENTAL

28 July 2006 Project No. 06-08-614

Atlantic Richfield Company
P.O. Box 1257

San Ramon, California 94583
Submitted via ENFOS

Attn.:  Mr. Paul Supple
Re: Second Quarter 2006 Status Report, Atlantic Richfield Company (a BP affiliated company)

Station #2107, 3310 Park Boulevard, Oakland, Alameda County, California;
ACEH Case No. RO2526.

Dear Mr. Supple:
Provided herein is the Second Quarter 2006 Status Report for Atlantic Richfield Company
Station #2107 located at 3310 Park Boulevard, Oakland, Alameda County, California. This

report presents a summary of recent developments at the site up to Second Quarter 2006.

Should you have questions regarding‘this submission, please do not hesitate to contact us
at (530) 566-1400.

Sincerely,
BROADBENT & ASSOCIATES, INC.

A4V

Thomas A. Venus, P.E.
Senior Engineer

Wi ==

Robert H. Miller, P.G., C.HG.
Principal Hydrogeologist

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Stephen Plunkett, Alameda County Environmental Health (Submitted via ACEH fip Site)
Electronic copy uploaded to GeoTracker
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STATION #2107 QUARTERLY GROUND-WATER STATUS REPORT

Facility: #2107 Address: 3310 Park Boulevard, Oakland, California

Environmental Business Manager: Mr. Paul Supple

Consulting Company/Contact Person:  Broadbent & Associates, Inc./Rob Miller & Tom Venus PE,
(530)566-1400

Consultant Project No.: 06-08-614

Primary Agency/Regulatory ID No.:  Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)
ACEH Case No. RO2526

WORK PERFORMED THIS QUARTER (Second Quarter 2006):
1. No environmental work was conducted at the site during the Second Quarter 2006.

WORK PROPOSED FOR NEXT QUARTER (Third Quarter 2006):
1. No environmental work is authorized to be conducted at the site during the Third Quarter
2006 yet.
2. Prepare and submit the Third Quarter 2006 Status Report.

DISCUSSION:
No environmental work has been performed for this site since early 2005. BP is still awaiting

comments or approval to the Work Plan Addendum for Offisite Investigation, submitted by URS on
5 April 2005.



